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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION AND ROAD CLOSURE UPDATE 
 

Beginning Monday, August 21st, Walker Road and all side streets will be open to through 
traffic from Sixth Street to Stoltz Hill Road.  Please be aware that some minor construction, 
clean up and signage remains and that the contractor will be in the area for a few more 
weeks. 
 
Also, please note that the posted speed limit on Walker Road is 25 mph. 
 
We thank you for your cooperation and patience during the project.  If you have any 
questions or concerns regarding this project, please contact Engineering at 541-258-4923 
or engineering@lebanonoregon.gov.  
 
 
 

Contact: Ron Whitlatch, Engineering Services Director 
Phone: 541‐258‐4269 
Email: ron.whitlatch@lebanonoregon.gov 
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